
 

 

Bringing Children to Clinics 

 

We recognise that due to the current isolation guidelines, you may need to bring your children to 

your clinic appointment with you. 

Please be aware the following controls will need to be followed to ensure your appointment goes 

ahead smoothly. 

• You and your children will be asked some pre-screening questions before you come into the 

clinic.  

 

• If you answer yes to any of the questions asked, you will not be able to continue into the 

clinic for your appointment 

 

• Any accompanying children will always need to remain with the patient.  We do not 

recommend you leave your children in the reception area during your appointment, and to 

do so will be at your own risk. 

 

• Please be aware, the children entering the clinic room, will need to sit down quietly 

 

• Patients should be aware, for intimate scans, children should remain on the other side of the 

curtains during the scan and be trusted to remain seated quietly. 

 

 

If you have any concerns about your appointment, please contact our Patient Management 

Centre at pml@nhs.net   
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